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History The earliest
versions of AutoCAD
were released with
restricted features.
It was not possible
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to export to other
CAD programs like

Microstation.
AutoCAD 1 was the

first version to
introduce a GUI, but

did not have
function keys.

AutoCAD 2, released
in 1993, was the
first version with

function keys. The
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first release of
AutoCAD which
could be used

commercially was
AutoCAD 3 in 1995.
This version added
full function keys,

command line
editing, the ability
to read and write

DXF files, and
improved graph
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capabilities.
AutoCAD was

originally developed
in the 1980s.

Autodesk states the
first version of
AutoCAD was

AutoCAD 1, released
on Dec. 19, 1982.

The first versions of
AutoCAD were built
on Microsft DOS and

                             4 / 41



 

OS/2 versions. This
made it very slow
when compared to
other software, but
because of its ease

of use, AutoCAD
was widely used.

The first version of
AutoCAD that was
widely distributed
was AutoCAD 3,

which was released
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in September 1995.
AutoCAD 2017 On

November 10, 2016
Autodesk released

AutoCAD 2017. This
new release was the

first AutoCAD
release in 17 years,

which is the
previous release
being AutoCAD

2009. The release
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was labeled as a
“release candidate”

but was officially
released as a final

version on
November 10, 2016.

Release history
There have been
many versions of

AutoCAD released.
The list below shows
the versions along
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with the release
date. AutoCAD Tools

AutoCAD 2017
Productivity Suite

AutoCAD and
AutoCAD LT 2017

includes the
following: AutoCAD

Map 3D (for
AutoCAD LT)

AutoCAD Map 3D
Release 2 is
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required to install
the plugin for

AutoCAD 2017 to
use the Map 3D

Productivity Suite.
This product is

available only in on-
premises

installation. 3D
Architectural
Drafting (for
AutoCAD LT)
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AutoCAD 3D
Architectural

Drafting Release 2
is required to install

the plugin for
AutoCAD 2017 to

use the 3D
Architectural

Drafting
Productivity Suite.

This product is
available only in on-
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premises
installation.
Architectural
Visualizer (for
AutoCAD LT)

AutoCAD Visualizer
Release 2 is

required to install
the plugin for Auto

AutoCAD Crack+ Full Version PC/Windows
[Latest] 2022
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System
Requirements In

addition to being a
graphics-intensive

application,
AutoCAD can also
operate in a text-

based system as the
operating system
demands and in a

terminal-based
system. The
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AutoCAD GUI
system is based on
the concept of two
distinct areas - the
drawing area and

the command area.
Both can be

accessed
simultaneously

through the main
screen. If the
AutoCAD user
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wishes to save
some changes, they

need to switch to
the command area,
enter a command,
then switch back to
the drawing area to
see the result. The

drawing area is also
known as the

"pane" and contains
the drawing canvas
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and the block
diagram. The

command area is
the area used to
enter commands,

which are also
known as

"windows". The user
can open as many
windows as they
wish; they can
switch between
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windows and
change their

viewing perspective
by using the dock.
Other versions In

addition to AutoCAD
LT which is priced at
US$199 per seat per

year, AutoCAD
2000, AutoCAD
2004, AutoCAD
Architecture (for
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architects) and
AutoCAD Electrical
(for engineers) are

also available.
AutoCAD LT

requires at least
64 MB of RAM.
AutoCAD 2000

requires at least
128 MB, AutoCAD

2004 and AutoCAD
Architecture

                            17 / 41



 

requires at least
128 MB. AutoCAD

Electrical requires at
least 4 GB of hard

disk space, with the
AutoCAD LT version

requiring at least
2 GB. AutoCAD

Architecture
requires at least

8 GB and AutoCAD
Electrical at least
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16 GB. AutoCAD LT
In May 2005,

Autodesk
announced AutoCAD

LT, a version of
AutoCAD designed
for use by graphic

designers,
architects and

engineers who need
to create simple 2D
drawings. AutoCAD
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LT has fewer
features than the

full AutoCAD suite,
but can be used for
basic drawing tasks.

These features
include 2D drafting
and drawing, object

selection, arcs,
dimensioning, text

and a few other
standard features.
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Its "pane" can be
opened in a

viewport mode to
be viewed as a two-

dimensional
drawing, or as a 3D
model in a true 3D
environment. Like
the full AutoCAD

suite, AutoCAD LT
can use the DXF file
format for importing
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and exporting
drawings. As with all

versions of
AutoCAD, the app

can be downloaded
for free from

Autodesk's web site.
AutoCAD LT is not

available
ca3bfb1094
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AutoCAD Activation Code [32|64bit]

Win95/98 File:
autocad.cab Under:
Application Data/
AutoCAD/Drawing
Software/Plugins
AutoCAD/Drawing S
oftware/Plugins/Key
gen . WinME File:
autocad.cab Under:
C:\Documents and S
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ettings\user\Applica
tion Data\
AutoCAD\Drawing
Software\Plugins
AutoCAD\Drawing S
oftware\Plugins\Key
gen WinNT File:
autocad.cab Under:
C:\Documents and S
ettings\user\Applica
tion Data\
AutoCAD\Drawing
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Software\Plugins
AutoCAD\Drawing S
oftware\Plugins\Key
gen See . Notes: (1)
Startup files
(.com,.exe,.pif) (2)
Where the app
registry keys are
located depends on
Windows version (3)
The US English
version of AutoCAD
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at version 2012 is
typically located in:
C:\Program Files
(x86)\AutoCAD and
the French version
in: C:\Program
Files\AutoCAD (On
Windows 2000, only
a single version of
AutoCAD is
available) (4) (When
using a 3rd party
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plugin) The
autocad.exe is
present in the
plugin and the
registry keys are
under HKLM\Softwar
e\Autodesk\AutoCA
D (5) To see a list of
all AutoCAD plugins
available, try: reg
query HKLM\Softwar
e\Autodesk\AutoCA
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D\Plugins reg query 
HKLM\Software\Auto
desk\AutoCAD\Plugi
ns\

What's New in the AutoCAD?

NEW! Markup
Assist: Improve
2D/3D Design
collaboration using
Sketch. From a 2D
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or 3D drawing, you
can send
suggestions and
comments directly
to your colleagues.
Simply “pause” for
a shared document
and press “send” to
send comments,
draw directly onto
your shared sheet,
or even give your
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friends feedback
about their designs.
(video: 1:55 min.)
Design Templates:
Organize your
templates into
folders. Create
custom templates
for specific tasks by
inserting images or
applications into pre-
designed, multi-
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page templates.
(video: 1:13 min.)
NEW! Variables: Add
to your drawings
based on the
current text or edit
the text directly
within the drawings.
Create editable
variables that can
be inserted into the
drawings and
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automatically
updated when you
make changes.
(video: 2:03 min.)
NEW! Color: Work
with vibrant color
images. Paint
directly onto your
drawings using the
new Color
paintbrush or simply
use color swatches
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from your computer
and insert them into
your drawings.
(video: 1:48 min.)
NEW! Simulation:
Simulate your
designs quickly.
Change the size of a
vector drawing and
see how it affects
your CAD models.
(video: 1:15 min.)
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NEW! Standardized
Dimensioning: Make
your dimensions
consistent. Organize
your dimensions
based on a standard
spacing. (video:
1:18 min.) NEW!
Drafting
Components: Create
multi-sheet
diagrams quickly.
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Use Drafting
Components as a
bridge between
drawings for design
development,
testing, and
analysis. (video:
1:47 min.) NEW!
Library: Create
shared workspaces
and sheets. Create
and organize sheets
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that are shared
among multiple
users. (video: 1:31
min.) NEW!
Export/Import:
Publish and share
projects. Edit your
drawings in
Microsoft Word and
publish your project
to other formats
such as CADXML,
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DXF, or PDF. (video:
2:43 min.) NEW!
Extensibility: Add
capabilities to your
drawings. Add
CADXML or export
to DXF or PDF and
extend your
drawings with new
functions. (video:
2:28 min.) NEW!
Drawing Preview:

                            37 / 41



 

Ensure that you’re
on the right page
and on the right
sheet. Create
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System Requirements:

This product is
supported on the
following operating
systems: Win 10 -
1803 (April 2018
Update) Win 10 -
1809 (May 2019
Update) Win 10 -
1820 (Fall Creators
Update) Win 10 -
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1903 (Fall Creators
Update) Win 10 -
1909 (May 2019
Update) Win 10 -
1822 (Fall Creators
Update) Win 10 -
1833 (Fall Creators
Update) Win 10 -
1836 (Fall Creators
Update) Win 10 -
1809 (
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